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At the conclusion of the executive session, the meeting reconvened into open session and Board 
President Padilla announced no action was taken during the executive session. 
 
Director Duncan moved to add a bid from 1717 Realty to the agenda as an action item and reject 
the bid as proposed. The motion seconded by Director Hiller carried. Director Miller voted “no.” 
(8-1-0) 
 
NO FURTHER BUSINESS appearing the meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m.   
 
 




